
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

 Comets 93.3%     Satellites 95.7%      Endeavour 95.3%      Enterprise 94.6% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is  94.7%  

Whole School Attendance since 5th September 2016 is 95.8% 
 

 

 

Tree Planting 
 

Kyla and I came up with the idea to raise money 

for a new tree because the previous tree on the 

field was really struggling. We raised money 

through a bake sale, so a huge thank you to all 

those people that brought in cakes. This tree 

means so much to myself, Kyla and lots of other 

pupils. Having talked to Mrs. Stedman we agreed 

that an apple tree would be best for our field due 

to the soil type. Mrs. Courtney had told Kyla and 

I, that we needed two trees so they could 

pollinate each other, but she found a nursery 

where they sold a tree where the gardener had  

combined two trees together. We planted the 

tree where it could have enough sunlight and Kyla 

and I realised how much we enjoyed gardening. 

Now every day we can admire the tree and think 

about how hard we worked for it.                              

             By Phoebe Crowhurst – Year 5 
 

 
 

 

12th 

May 

2017 Friday Bulletin  

   
No awards were given this week due to testing. We will be having a bumper Celebration 

Assembly next Friday. Any invitations will be carried forward to this. 



 

This week in Enterprise It has been test week for years 5 and 6 this week. All the 

staff are incredibly proud of the enormous effort every child put into their tests. The tests 

are very challenging both academically and emotionally, yet the children have been a huge 

credit to the school and their families through their attitude and determination. Many 

thanks for all your support during this time.  
 

   

 

Hilltop Residential Please note that full and final payment is required by May 24th for 

the residential trip for Enterprise.  If you require the amount outstanding, please contact 

the Office for details.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

Bawburgh Youth Club Friday 19th May from 6.15 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
 

 

 

The Week Ahead  
Year 5/6 Celebration Table Monday 15th May. 

Endeavour Café Tuesday 16th May at 2 p.m. 

Return consent forms for school trips. 
 

 
 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Class photos Monday 22nd May. 

Enterprise Parent Lunch 24th May. 

Comets Parent Lunch 7th June. 

Endeavour Parent Lunch 14th June. 

Satellites Parent Lunch 21st June. 
 

 
House Reward Trip 22nd June. 

Enterprise Café 29th June. 

Leavers Lunch Yr6 30th June. 

Summer Fayre 1st July. 

Whole school trip 17th July. 

Leavers Assembly 21 July. 
 


